i Meridian Design Build
has been selected by C.R.
Laurence to coordinate
the renovation of a
Wi recently acquired 90,000
square-foot manufactur-
ing facility at 5501 W.

Ogden Avenue in Cicero.
An extensive amount of interior demolition, reconfiguration, and electrical work is
planned to update restrooms/locker rooms, lunchrooms, and plant offices. The project is
being on a d basis with the assi of I hased Heitman
Architects. Ryan Brandush, project engineer, and Tom MecNett, senfor superintendent,
are handling the project for Meridian Design Build.




